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Important Notice to Customers
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China Construction Bank (Asia)

About System Maintenance Notice

In view of the system maintenance works, some Services may be affected
between 3:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m. on November 18, 2023.

Please contact our Bank staff if you have any queries.

Sorry for any inconvenience caused.
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